
New opportunities with WebMD
Starting in 2024, WebMD – one of the most trusted brands in well-being – will be the 
SmartHealth program vendor. Together, we’ll be introducing an enhanced SmartHealth 
experience with new resources and more personalized features.

Keep an eye out for more details, it’s coming in January 2024! 

Find Your 
Healthy State.
Explore more healthy options with 
an enhanced SmartHealth.


